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Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 1:17 PM
To: 'nicky@radicalpartners.net'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 202000056

Good Afternoon, N. Zarchen. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 
20200055, and 20200056, and forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 
From: Nicky Zarchen <nicky@radicalpartners.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 12:34 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054, 20200055, and 202000056 

 
Dear Commissioners, 
 
As a concerned citizen I am asking you to not scale back the proposed energy efficiency programs in your 
upcoming July 7th meetings. All Floridians deserve a safe, healthy, affordable home and these programs are 
essential to meeting that. 
 
During this crisis, when people need to be sheltered, taking away resources from these programs is cruel. 
Instead, more resources should be allocated to programs like this to invest in the well-being and prosperity of all 
Floridians. Please reject your staff's recommendation and instead ensure that each utility is putting forth 
robust efficiency programs, particularly in service of its most vulnerable users. 
 
With hope, 
 
Nicky Zarchen 
1828 Espanola Drive 
Miami, FL 33133 
 
 
 
--  
Nicky Zarchen 
Pronouns: she/her 
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